
 
 
On Friday March 19th, the Down Syndrome Alliance of the Midlands will be joining our school, among others 
around the world in celebrating WORLD DOWN SYNDROME DAY! 
 *World Down Syndrome Day is Sunday March 21st. We will be celebrating together on Friday March 19th.  

3/21, World Down Syndrome Day, was selected to signify the uniqueness of the triplication (trisomy) of the 21st 
chromosome which causes Down syndrome. 

Together we will create a single global voice for advocating for the right and inclusion of people with Down 
syndrome in our school, community and around the world.  

Down Syndrome Alliance of the Midlands has supplied pairs of colorful, crazy mismatched socks our school to 
distribute so that we can show your support on 3/19. These socks demonstrate that it is okay to be unique and 
different.  
 
To order socks: please fill out this order form and return before _________________________ 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Name: _________________________________ 
 
Teacher: _________________________________ 
 
Quantity 
 
____________   Kids Size Pair of Mismatched Socks- (Recommended for ages 4-7)  
 
____________   Adult Size Pair of Mismatched Socks 
 

 
Total ($2 each): $______________ 

Thank you! 


